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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, October 14, 2008 1:00 PM
To: 'Matt Herrick'
Cc: tvenus@broadbentinc.com; 'Jason Duda'; supplpv@bp.com
Subject: RE: Request Extension Investigation Work Activities (Station #2107 - Case No. RO0002526)

Matt, 

 

Based on the circumstances presented in your e-mail, your extension request is acceptable.  In addition to providing us 

with progress updates, please copy us on all correspondences sent to the City of Oakland.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Paresh C. Khatri 

Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 

Local Oversight Program 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 

  

Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 

  

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 

  

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 

 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and 

may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 

prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the 

original message. 

 

From: Matt Herrick [mailto:mherrick@broadbentinc.com]  

Sent: Monday, October 13, 2008 2:38 PM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 

Cc: tvenus@broadbentinc.com; 'Jason Duda'; supplpv@bp.com 

Subject: Request Extension Investigation Work Activities (Station #2107 - Case No. RO0002526) 

 
Paresh, 
 
This email serves to request an extension on investigation work activities proposed in the September 2, 2008 Work Plan 
for Ground-Water Investigation at the subject site.  The ACEH approved work activities in their September 17, 2008 letter 
and requested that the following schedule be met: 
 
October 15, 2008 - Complete fieldwork 
November 12, 2008 – Soil and Water Investigation Report and Quarterly Monitoring Report (3

rd
 Qtr. 2008) 

January 30, 2009 – Quarterly Monitoring Report (4
th
 Quarter, 2008), etc… 

 
Two of the three proposed clustered well locations are within the sidewalk to the north and across Park Boulevard.  The 
City of Oakland originally stated that they no longer allow monitor wells installed within sidewalks.  However, after 
discussion of site specific conditions that limit moving wells to the south (utilities) and the north (steep slope) they stated 
that a formal application would be considered.  Stratus is in the process of submitting a formal application.  Accordingly, it 
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is not feasible to meet the above deadlines.  As it is not currently known when access will be granted it is requested that 
deadline(s) not be specified at this time.  We will continue to provide updates to ACEH regarding progress with 
investigation activities.   
 
Please let us know if you approve this request.  Also, I am temporarily filling in for Tom Venus as project manager for this 
project.  Tom will return to project manager duties in the near future.     
 
Thanks 
 
Matt Herrick 
Senior Hydrogeologist 
Broadbent & Associates, Inc. 
(775) 322-7969 
 


